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Thank you for supporting and 

caring so much about our children, 

especially in the last year! Thank 

you for offering your time to 

provide so many wonderful free 

clubs. They are not only amazing 

opportunities for the children but 

a huge support for parents, too! 

We appreciate you!   

Kind regards,                    

Nimo 

Thank you Mrs Sultan for all the amazing lessons.  

Thank you Mr Finney for all the wonderful PE lessons 

and clubs. Thank you Mr Carter for taking us to Pizza 

Express. Thank you everyone else for giving us a lot of 

FUN!!  Love Sa’ad Y4 

Dear Mrs B 

You have been 

a wonderful 

help and I can 

say you are 

one of the best 

help you can 

find.  You 

have helped us 

through Covid 

so thank you.  

From Suhaila 

Y6 

The 
greatest  

teacher 

in the 
world! 

Miss 

Earley. 
 

Aisha Y2 

To our lovely Flora team, 
 

I would like to thank you for all the hard work you have all done to keep our children happy and educated 

during the pandemic!  From nursery to year six, Our head, senior leadership, teachers, support staff, 

students, cleaners, meal staff and everyone in between! We thank you for coming to work during these 

scary times and for caring for our children and ultimately ensuring they get a great education. Thank you!     

Samiya 
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Dear Mr Carter, 

Thank you for 

being such a good 

teacher last year. 

From Fahad Y4 

Thank you 

Miss Earley, 

Mrs Taylor 

and Mr Hakl 

and everyone 

for teaching 

us and 

making us feel 

happy and 

making us 

laugh.  

 

Suraya Y2 

Dear Mrs G, 

Thank you 

for doing all 

you could 

for us. And 

especially 

through 

covid. It 

means a lot. 

From 

Suhaila Y6 

Thank You. Sam Y2 

Thank you for teaching 
our children. You are 
heroes. 

  
I would like to thank all 
teachers and the 
support staff for their 
hard work, dedication 
and patience. Thank 
you for the terrific effort - 
we appreciate you! 
Parent 

 

Xela Y6 
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Value Award Winners 

 

Nursery – Yusuf 

Reception - Howard 

Year 1 – Gemma 

Year 2 – Ahmad 

Year 3 – Nazim & Rahima Mo 

Year 4 - Younes 

Year 5 - Saoirse 

Year 6 – Xela 

PE – Jaida Y3 

Music – All of Year 3 

 

Thank you to all the 

teachers for all your 

hard work. We all 

appreciate you very 

much.   

Samia R, Rashid Y4 

and Jamillah Y6 

Thank you all the staff at the school. 

Dalal Y2 

Dear Mr M, 
Thank you for all of 
your support and 
comfort. You have 
helped me 
understand Math 
more and have 
been an excellent 
help. Thank you for 
helping us during 
Covid. From SuSu 
(Suhaila) Y6 

You are the best teachers 

ever. Thank you. Shahad Y2 

Dear Mrs 

Sultan, 

Thank you 

for being so 

kind to me.                   

From Fahad 

Y4 

Dalal made this by himself. I must say it’s very creative 
but he loves doing activities for the teachers, especially 

when they always make his day.    Hawa 


